
From: Fugere, Raymond G. 
Sent: 12/17/2013 7:54:45 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: SED - Report Requested 

Ms. Allen: 

The attached report for the Metcalf Substation incident has been requested by a reporter. 
Before we release it SED wanted to check with PG&E if they had an concerns/issues with the 
report due to the nature of the incident. Please let me know by 2:00 pm (sorry for the late 
notice), if PG&E has any concerns or comments on the attached report. 

Thank you for your time and attention. 
Sincerely, 

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E. 

Program & Project Supervisor 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500 

Los Angeles, CA 90013 

Office (213) 576-7015 

SB GT&S 0640048 


